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Route Changes 

To serve the new Dorrance Street Transit Center, RIPTA is making every effort to make the route changes as 
direct and intuitive as possible.   
 
With some exceptions, most routes will not change significantly and will either be slightly shortened or 
lengthened, but will still operate on the same streets they always have. 
 
RIPTA expects that schedules will maintain the same frequency, with minor timing adjustments. 
 
All transfers currently capable of being made at Kennedy Plaza will be possible at the new transit center. 
 
Due to the close proximity of the site to Kennedy Plaza, RIPTA expects no operational cost increases.   
 
We encourage everyone to review this map and provide comments and suggestions about the proposed 
route circulation.  Additional public hearings will be held in the future that will specifically address the route 
design.   
 

Public Comments 

Visit RIPTA.com/TransitCenter to submit your comments.   
RIPTA.com/TransitCenter will be updated with FAQs throughout the public comment process.    
 
Public Meeting Schedule: 
 - Thursday, February, 24th, 6pm. Virtual 
 - Tuesday, March 8th, 12pm and 6pm.  Virtual 
 - In person meeting. Date and location to be determined.   

 


